CITY OF MONTELLO
PLAN COMMISSION MEETING
Thursday, June 3, 2021

Meeting called to order at 6:30 pm.
Members present:  Gary Doudna, John Hoffman, Jim Houdek, Ron Knutson, Ken Streich and Thorne Wittstruck
Others Present:  Stephen Prial, Kimberly Albert, Mike Kohnke
New Business:  Conditional Use request from Stephen Prial for 243 Underwood Avenue, for Tourist Rooming House.
Houdek informed committee that no action could be taken at this meeting as Mr. Prial will need to apply for a Re-Zone – Conditional Use as current zoning at this address does not allow for a Tourist Rooming House.  Mr. Prial told committee of his plans to use this as his second home, and rent out on weekends when he is out of town.  He discussed the good relationship he has with his neighbors as well as the improvements he has made to the home, most recently a new roof.
Mr. Prial will request the proper Re-zone – Conditional Use.
The Public Hearing for the Re-Zone will be Tuesday, June 29, 2021 at 6:30 pm, and depending on the outcome of that meeting, a tentative date of Tuesday, July 26 at 6:30 pm is set for the Conditional Use hearing.
Motion by Hoffman, second by Streich to adjourn.  Meeting adjourned at 6:40pm.

Minutes submitted by Jim Houdek
